
Saint Teresa School 

October 6, 2023 
 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 
students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 
community, where all are challenged to learn and live 
by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 
develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 
for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 
• Friday, October 6 

o Scholastic Book Fair Ends 
• Sunday, October 8 

o Kids Events at the Women’s Classic (information below in flyer) 
• Monday, October 9 

o NO SCHOOL- Columbus Day 
• Tuesday, October 10 

o Mass 
• Friday, October 13 

o Halloween Bake Sale and Special Dress Down (flyer below) 
• Friday, October 20 

o Deadline for Shoe Fundraiser 
o All School Assembly- ALICE Training 
o Trunk or Treat 

• Wednesday, October 25 
o Distance Learning Day 

 

Principal Update 
Dear Families, 

Last week I mentioned in the weekly newsletter that the staff was receiving training in ALICE (Alert, Lockdown, 
Inform, Counter and Evacuate). This month at our October assembly the Pawtucket Police will be presenting to our 
students (October 20) in a fashion that is age appropriate. We are presently working with the Pawtucket Police to 
schedule an ALICE workshop for parents. When we have more information on this, we will let you know. We are all 
concerned with safety and want to assure you that Saint Teresa School engages in best practices.  

With fall, comes lots of wonderful fall activities. The PTO will be running their annual Trunk or Treat on the 20th, 
the middle school will be having a pumpkin decorating contest and pre-k through grade 5 will have the opportunity 
to decorate pumpkins in school. We welcome donations of paints and pumpkins. If you can help with these events or 
would like to donate, please reach out to the PTO at PTO@stteresapawtucket.org. 

Fundraising efforts are underway - our next big project is to raise funds to replace the existing whiteboards in all the 
classrooms. It will cost $1,600 per whiteboard (including installation) in each classroom and most classrooms utilize 
two (We will be thrilled to replace just one in each). The first fundraiser this year has been our shoe collection . To 
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date we have collected 328 pairs and we hope to reach the goal of 4,000 pairs. Please ask families and friends to join 
in this effort. We can raise $2,000 by collecting 4,000 pairs of shoes. If we are successful with this, one classroom 
will be completed. We are preparing to start Penny Wars between the classes - more information to follow within the 
next week. In November we will be holding our first annual Turkey Trot (November 10). More information will be 
coming on this as well.  

Thank you everyone for your on-going support of and involvement in our school. Enjoy the 3-day weekend! 

 

Sue Mansfield 
Principal  
 

 
Calling 3rd and 4th Grade Boys!! 

 
We are looking for 3rd and 4th grade boys to join our basketball team! Please reach out to Phil Shea if you are 

interested! 

 
 

 



Black and Orange Dress Down Day! 
 

 
 

Cross Country 
 

 
 
The STS boys middle school cross country team are officialy nthe northern divisional champions! Congratulations to 
them!! 
 
Come cheer them on, along with the girl’s middle school team, and all the schools that are part of the Catholic 
Athletic Leage at the Diocesan meet next Wednesday at 4:00 pm. 
 
This was the 4th and 5th graders final race and they did excellent! They even had a surprise from their 5th grade 
teacher, Mrs. Carsner! 

 
 

 



8th Grade Fall Wreath Fundraiser 
These are some of the amazing auction pieces made by the 8th grade.  Bid after Mass on October 14 & 15. 

 
 

Trunk or Treat- Friday, October 20 

 



Shoe Drive 

 
 
 
 
 



October Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Upcoming PTO Events 

   
 


